
    North Penn Small Sided Soccer 
Sponsor Request: Spring 2025 

 
 

Dear Community Member, 

 
Nothing is more rewarding than seeing the excitement on a child's face after scoring their first 

goal or making an amazing play on the field.  This is what motivates North Penn Small Sided 

Soccer Association (NPSSSA) volunteers to dedicate their time and talent to provide a safe, fun 

and affordable soccer experience for our community youth.  

 

NPSSSA is an all-volunteer, 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission is to promote a 

program of youth soccer and emphasize fun while developing a love of the game.  We are 

committed to providing an affordable soccer program for the youth in our community.  As we 

gear up for the 2025 Spring Soccer Season, we are seeking the support of local businesses to help 

us in our mission to keep our community’s youth active and involved in the game of soccer! 

NPSSSA has provided Spring Soccer for children in our community for over twenty-five years. 

This year, we will register over two-hundred children ranging in age from four to eighteen years.  
 

A sponsorship from your company will help defray the cost of equipment, uniforms, and referee 

fees. Your contribution will also allow NPSSSA to provide scholarships for families in need.  

We would greatly appreciate your sponsorship of ONE team for $125, TWO teams for $225, or 

THREE Teams for $300.  Each Sponsored Team will have your business’s name on the front of 

the players’ jerseys. There will also be a link to your website placed on our website. A click on 

the sponsor’s logo opens the sponsor’s web page.  We also like to spotlight our sponsors on our 

Facebook Page throughout the soccer season.  The sponsorship fee is tax deductible.   

 

If you are able to help with this worthwhile program, please complete the NPSSSA Sponsorship 

Form and mail the sponsorship payment to the following address by February 15, 2025:  

 

North Penn Soccer  

P.O. Box 1371  

Kulpsville, PA 19443-1371  

 

 
Thank you for your sponsorship and for your commitment to youth soccer.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Peter Afflerbach 
 

Peter Afflerbach 
North Penn Soccer President  
Phone: 267-932-8215  
Email: northpennsoccer@comcast.net 
Website: www.northpennsoccer.org   
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NorthPennSmallSidedSoccer  
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